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PRESS RELEASE 

 
 

No: 630/2017 

 

Date: 25th October 2017 

 

1st Princess Leaves for Miss International 2017 

1st Princess to Miss Gibraltar, Tessa Britto, has departed for Tokyo, Japan, where she will 

participate in the 57th Miss International Pageant. The finals will take place on Tuesday 14th 

November 2017. 

To follow her journey, Tessa will be working with the Miss Gibraltar Office where she will be 

blogging on Facebook about the pageant and uploading her page with photos. 

The Miss Gibraltar Offices encourages the general public to follow Tessa’s journey on: 

www.missgibraltar.gi 

www.facebook.com/MissInternationalGibraltar 

www.facebook.com/MissGibraltar.  

 

  

 

 

 


